
Tri-Valley Education Collaborative 
General Meeting 

April 14, 2011 – 8:00 a.m. 
LVJUSD Board Room 

 
M I N U T E S 

 
Those in attendance:  Kathy Adelman, Jim Caldwell, Amanda Carlson, Tom Curl, Bryce 
Custodio, Don Danner, M. de los Reyes, Julie Duncan, Deborah Evans, Kim Halket, 
Todd Halvorson, Debbie Harvey, Jorja Ivie, Kit Little, Ginny McGaha, Karen McMahon, 
Stephanie Maimoni, Steven Martin, B Morrissey, Janice Noble, Andrea Olson, Lisa 
Pong, Stacey Stein, Catherine Wolfe.  Guests:  Darlene Besst, Andries Blake (Cabrillo 
College), Jennifer Friesen (Foothill High School), Lauren Roscoe (Foothill High School), 
Debbie Glasanos (Dublin High School), Cheri Clasen, Field Representative-Jerry 
McNerney’s office 
 
I. Call to Order 
 
The meeting was called to order by Janice.Noble at 8:00 a.m. 
 
II. Approval of March Meeting Minutes 
 
Stacy Stein moved to approve the minutes as presented.  Todd Halvorsen seconded 
the motion and it passed. 
 
III. Featured Presentation 
 
A presentation was made by Tammy Teixeira, Assistant Director, Enrollment 
Development at CSUEB regarding enrollment policies for incoming freshmen as well as 
for transfer students.  Highlights of her presentation: 
 
• application window of 10/1-11/30/11 for acceptance for 2012-13 school year 
• $55 application fee for all CSU schools but students will be screened for a fee 

waiver.  If approved, they can apply for four CSU schools for free. 
• CSUEB offers “on the spot” enrollment through career center visitation for high 

school seniors. 
• there are 23 CSU campuses, many are impacted or have impacted majors (CSUEB 

has two:  nursing and business).  CSUEB is currently impacted for transfer students 
but this does not impact student sin our community.  Students need to meet 
minimum requirements for EB but may have higher requirements if their major is 
impacted. 

• how to plan for and apply to a CSU in three easy steps:  www.csumentor.edu, 
college planner, explore majors and financial aid 

• www.assist.org – website for information on transferrable courses; valuable due to 
impacted majors; very important 

http://www.csumentor.edu/
http://www.assist.org/


• students may be take SAT or ACT and CSU will take highest CR and math SAT 
score with no penalty for taking more than once 

• AP tests with a score of 3 or better qualify for college credit 
• CSUEB has no unit limits; some reports of other campuses having limits 
• CSU system is not offering summer starts 
• placement tests for English and math are available locally 
 
Janice Noble asked for suggestions for next year’s meetings.  Please email her with 
suggestions.  Those mentioned were: 
• UCCI (University of California Curriculum Integration Institute) update 
• new majors at Las Positas 
• career trends 
• legislative updates relating to CTE 
• CTE pathways 
• community college specialty programs that may link to CSU 
• internships 
 
It was noted that the meeting calendar for next year should take into consideration the 
Educating for Careers conference as well as district testing and finals dates to avoid 
conflicts. 
 
IV. Announcements 
 
The May 5 “TEC at Twenty” meeting will take place at the Carpenter’s 
Apprenticeship Center, 2350 Santa Rita Road, Pleasanton, 925-462-9640; 
breakfast at 7:45, meeting at 8:30-10:30 a.m. (see attached flyer) 
 
V. District Team Breakouts 
 
VI. Adjournment 


